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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
info@alpari.org; info@alpari.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sir,

I wish to express my opinion as regard the restriction of retail forex trader via the proposed policy to raise the
trading bar to 10:1 by CFTC. I strongly believed that;this will disevancaise many beginners/ up-coming
traders, who have the potential to be great but shot down by this in-human policy.

Hence, i am pleading on behave of numerous world raders who are within this braket, that the market should
maitain the status-quo for the benefit of all.

Thanks you Sir, for making our opinion count and also the vioceless heared.

Regards.


